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‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ 
Luke 1:37 

 

 
 

Here are the latest updates from our eco-council! 
 
Walk to School competition 
 
‘Living Streets’ launched a competition to design a Walk to School badge for next year. We 
had lots of fantastic entries but the three we chose to enter the competition were from Ethan, 
Akein and Mitchelle. 
 

 
 
 
Gulp Challenge 
 

 
 



Blackpool FC Community Trust have launched their GULP challenge for Year 4 pupils to 
swap sugary drinks for water. Each Year 4 pupil has been given a water bottle and a sheet to 
record their progress. Please can these be returned to school once they have been 
completed. For more information visit https://www.bfcct.co.uk/gulp-challenge-2025/ 
 
 
Help to support Eco at home 
Participate in cleanup days at a beach or park. Use those outdoor bins!  Never litter. Keep 
our waterways clean. When you visit a park or beach, be sure to deposit your rubbish in the 
bins or take it home with you. Blackpool Sea Life runs a beach clean once a month on a 
Saturday morning. For more information visit  

https://www.keepbritaintidy.org/events/blackpool-sea-life-beach-clean 

If you would like to take your class litter picker home for the weekend then please ask you 
Eco-Councilor. 
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